
OFFICE S OF 
EXECUTIV E COMMITTEE 

Dear Amon: 

NEW YORK 15 

May 6, 1949 

Program and publicity honoring the 
Air Force Crew Members for First Non-stop Flight 
Around the World, Fort Worth-to-Forth Worth, 
have been received, and they exemplify the grand 
manner in wich you do things in Fort Worth. 
I have enjoyed reading them. 

I was glad to see you and Mrs. Carter 
in New York at the Publishers' Convention. 

With best regards, 

Cordially, 

Mr. Amon O. Carter 
P.O. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Gilbert T. Hodges*FTW 

Chairman 


